
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

What will your School be doing? 
 

If you school is planning to do an activity and would like publicity for this, 
please can you complete this form and send to Rita Adair, Anti-Bullying 
Alliance Eastern Regional Coordinator/Senior Educational Psychologist.  Rita 
will pass on details to Kate Gooding, Communications Officer and your school 
may be contacted during the week by the media.  We may also include in a 
Newsletter to all Norfolk schools. 
 
This is a real opportunity for Norfolk schools to demonstrate the good practice 
that is taking place during the week so it would be great if you could provide 
details.  Already several schools have contacted me to let me know what they 
are doing. 
 
Please photocopy this sheet if you have more than one event and fill in for 
each separate event. 
 
Name of School: 
 
Contact Details (telephone and e-mail): 
 
Name of contact person in the school: 
 
Title of contact person in the school: 
 
Date and time of activity: 
 
Brief description of activity: 
 
 
 
Thank you!   
 
Rita Adair, Anti-Bullying Alliance Eastern Regional Coordinator 
The Terrapin, Hewett School Site, Cecil Road, Norwich NR1 2TJ 


